
 
 
 
 
 
Dear sir or Madam, 
 
I am Legal Counsel for Agile Sports Technologies, Inc (“Hudl”), a United States sports-analytics software 
company. This letter serves to confirm that (a) our company, on its own behalf and through its 
worldwide subsidiaries owns the “Hudl” and “Sportscode” software, and (b) our subsidiary Sportstec 
do Brasil Tecnologia Esportiva Limitada, a company organized and existing under the laws of the 
Federal Republic of Brazil, and its employees is the only and exclusive company authorized to 
distribute and sell software licenses in Brazil. 
 
Please feel free to e-mail me at the address below my signature if you have any additional questions  
 
My best regards, 

Daniel J. Hill 
Deputy General Counsel, Director of Legal 
+1 (402) 413-5677 
dan.hill@hudl.com 
 
Date: 30th March, 2022 


